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I am in support of this measure. Passing this measure helps create revenue in our 

communities. As long as they are legal and have everything they need completed it 

shouldn't be a problem. I have personally seen in work out right where I live. I have 

not seen any issues. It also helps the businesses, local residents, and tourists alike.  

Thank you.  


